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ASSOCIATION NOTES 
NUTRITION SOCIETY - FORTHCOMING MEETINGS 

Friday, 22nd February, 1964 
The Scottish Group of the Nutrition Society 

will hold a meeting for the presentation of ori- 
ginal communications in Edinburgh. Titles of 
papers each with an abstract not exceeding 400 
words should be sent to Dr. D.G. Armstrong, 
Department of Agricultural Biochemistry, 
King's College, Newcastle upon Tyne, not later 
than January 3rd, 1964. 

Saturday, March 14, 1964 
The Society is holding in London a sym- 

posium on "Carbohydrates and nutrition". 

I.C.I. (Malaya) Ltd., Kuala Lumpur, maintain 
a library of films on medical, veterinary, dental, 
scientific, agricultural, chemical, first aid, safety 
and other subjects. These films are available on 
loan to interested parties free of charge except 

Saturday, April, 1964 
The Scottish Group of the Nutrition Society 

will hold its Annual General Meeting and Sym- 
posium on the Nutrition of Microorganisms at 
the Rowett Research Institute, Aberdeen. 

DATIN LADY THOMSON, M.R.C.S., L.R.C.P., 
Hon. Overseas Correspondent in Malaya, 

Institute for Medical Research, 
Kuala Lumpur. 

for return postage which is to the borrower's 
account. All films are 16 m.m. sound. 

Further details may be had by writing to I.C.I. 
(Malaya) Ltd., P.O. Box 284, Kuala Lumpur. 


